
LEAMINGTON PAYMENTS 
 

 
 
Well done to all reaching Leamington this year. I have been following the action and your progress and 
sending out payments on behalf of the County to help with the ever-increasing costs. This only applies to 
National Championships and not the competitions which Bowls England deal with directly. 
 
Earlier today I sent out the last one, so please let me know if you haven't received it. 
 
Regards, 
 
Martin Duke 
County Treasurer 
 


